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Dear Nancy Silverman,
 
Attached is the response to your request.
 
Sincerely,
 
Crystal Baldwin
Consumer Assistance Program
Office of the Attorney General
Mailing Address:
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

Consumer Assistance Hotline:  800-649-2424
Email: ago.cap@vermont.gov
 
 



 

May 18, 2022 

 

Via email to  

 

Nancy Silverman 

 

 

Palm Beach, FL 33480 

 

Re: Public Records Request 2022-03949 

 

Dear Nancy Silverman, 

  

I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated May 13, 2022, a copy of which is 

attached for your convenience. 

  

The documents pertaining to your request are already posted online per the Vermont Attorney 

General’s Open Government procedure and can be located on the following two internet pages 

without further involvement from this office: 

 

• See 08/28/2019 – Duncan, Byard – Reveal: https://ago.vermont.gov/2019-

vermont-attorney-generals-office-public-record-act-requests-and-responses/  

• See 04/14/2022 – Duncan, Byard – ProPublica: https://ago.vermont.gov/2022-

vermont-attorney-generals-office-public-record-act-requests-and-responses/ 

 

Please note that within the documents posted, personal information has been redacted pursuant to 

1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(7).  

  

To the extent you feel information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy 

Attorney General, Joshua Diamond. Such appeal should be in writing: 



 

Joshua Diamond 

Deputy Attorney General 

Office of the Attorney General 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001  

 

Thank you for contacting the Vermont Attorney General's Office. 

  

 Sincerely, 

 

Crystal Baldwin 

Consumer Assistance Program 

Office of the Attorney General 

State of Vermont 

 




